[EXTERNAL]Support for Development Site Plan #2021-00016

Marta Schantz <martalynne14@gmail.com>
Sat 1/28/2023 8:19 PM

To: PlanComm <PlanComm@alexandriava.gov>

Hello Planning Commission,

| am pleased to voice my support for Development Site Plan #2021-00016, which is coming before the
Planning Commission February 7th. The congregation of the Redeemed Church of Christ has grown
thanks to the warmth and work of Pastor Josh and his wife Chimare, and they've done a lovely job
being friendly to the surrounding community. | live directly behind the church at 6 E Chapman St,
across the street from its parking lot entrance, and have no issue with their church expansion.

Best,
Marta Schantz

Marta Schantz
231-598-2332
martalynne14@gmail.com
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